
Diptford Primary School Report 
 
Diptford Primary School continues to thrive, pupil numbers continue to grow and the school 
is a welcoming place for all. Since September we have been extremely busy, the children 
came back to school eager to learn and to have some normality, new staff have joined us 
and become great additions to the Ditpford Team. Friends of Diptford (FODs) continue to 
support the school and their fundraising efforts have meant that we were able to get a long-
awaited canopy for the area outside of out Nursery, this provides shelter on a rainy day and 
shade on a sunny day. 
It has been brilliant being able to give the children the opportunity to get back on school 
trips, this is something they have really missed but we continue to have lots planned, 
including lots of sporting events during Healthy Living Week and residentials for our KS2 
children. 
As we are approaching the end of the Spring Term we are busy practising for our Easter 
Service which will be held during the last week before the Easter holidays.  
We look forward to seeing what the Summer Term holds. 
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